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1-~1 FT. GEORGE G. MEADE, MD. 

Serial: EXSAB 121-58 
31 October 1958 

Mr. William F. Friedman 
310 2nd Street, S. E. 
WaShington, D. c. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

The National Security Agency Scientific Advisory Board will 
meet at Fort George G. Meade on 4 and 5 December 1958. Inclosed 
herewith is the agenda for this meeting. The minutes of the last 
meeting will be available at these sessions. 

Arrangements are being made for those members who will need 
transportation to Fort Meade on the mornings of the 4th and 5th to 
assemble at the Naval Security Station, 38ol Nebraska Ave., N.W., 
Washington, D. c., at 8:30A.M., where staff' cars will be available. 
Board members will be brought back to the Naval Security Station at 
the end of eaCh day's session. 

Dr. Wilks has requested that Board members arrange to stay 
until 4:00P.M., Friday, 5 December, if at all possible, to par­
ticipate in the afternoon discussions. 

We would appreciate an indication from you as to your attendance. 

This correspondence may be declassified upon removal of the 
inclosure. 

Incl.: 
Agenda 

Sincerely, 

S. KULLBACK 
Executive Secretary 

NSA Scientific Advisory Board 

Thl1 document contains Information afFecting the National Do~fense of the United 
States within the meaning of the E1pio•J'3e LeNs, Title 18, U.S.C., Sections 793, 
79-4, and 7?i!, tit., tr4nsmisslon or revoelat.on of which in any msnner to an unau• 
thoriJ.ed person is prohibited by law. 


